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SIDNEY, NEBRASKA

Yr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. # 2,
Walnutport,
Penns-lvania,

November 19, 1953

Dear Mr. Geary,

First, I ax very, very sorry that I didn't get this done

nearly a month ago but we have been operating a little short-

handec, recently and once in a while things just get put off

longer than they should.

Apoli,dies out of the way, Thank you very much for the

letter of Oct. 21 regarding our Frequency Check. We are always

happy to get letters like yours and anymore be,rin to look forward

to receiving them as we had one from Ohio a month earlier.

Anyway, your report checks perfectly with our frequency check

so it was us. In fact it was I who was handling the check.

I am in charge of the eingineerim7 here as well as chief announcer

and general handy man and in the absence of Mr. Young, who has

been on the sick list recently, decided to get this out.

We operate with a home made console which we like considerably

better than any commercial than we nerve seen, converted AF pre-amps,

an RCA 111# BTA-25CL transmitter with a 175 ft. self-supported ant.

Anyway, thanks again for TAir report,

Very truly yours,

Gene Y. Lienemann
K.S.I.D.
Sidney, Nebraska.


